
Proposed Location Date Request Received Request Received from Further Details Type of bin
Estimated Cost (Bin 
& Installation) 
(Capital)

Emptying Cost pa 
(Based on emptying 
once a week) 
(Revenue)

Atworth Close 05/03/2019

Parishioner via 
Cllr David Renard
Leader, Swindon Council
Haydon Wick Ward 
(Conservative)

There is a footpath that runs between Abbey Meads and 
Penhill leading up to Groundwell. There are no bins along the 
way. I understand that perhaps access is needed so the bins 
can emptied so I would suggest putting a bin near the 
location of Atworth Close.

Floor Mounted 
Glasdon Bin

400 130

St Marks Rec 06/03/2019 Luke Jones (SBC)
My team were at St Marks yesterday and the bin by the play 
area has been vandalised so badly that I got them to remove 
it.

Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

St Marks Rec 06/03/2019 Luke Jones (SBC) The bin inside the Bocce ball court has been vandalised and 
the liner has been removed.

Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

Daniel Gooch House, Rodbourne Road, Sw   15/10/2018 Cllr S Exell
This request comes from an individual who manages Daniel 
Gooch House and would like a bin close to the adjacent 
takeaway.

Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

By the bus stop in the section of North Sta         24/09/2018 Cllr D Moffatt N/A
Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

By bus shelter to be installed @ Summers    01/03/2019 Resident consulted about  N/A
Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

Harbour Close, Alleyway into the Broadwa N/A Cllr M Lucas N/A
Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

The Broadway N/A Cllr M Lucas N/A
Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

Outside Farmfoods N/A Cllr M Lucas N/A
Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

2151.6 1040

Opposite the Moredon Medical Centre. 04/03/2019

Parishioner via 
Cllr David Renard
Leader, Swindon Council
Haydon Wick Ward 
(Conservative)

N/A
Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

Akers Way 14/12/2018
Members Hotline: 
CHANDLER, Jake via 
Rachel Ind

Dog mess bins have been requested on both sides of Akers 
Way (preferably near the entrance to the school as this 
seems to be a popular site for dog walkers) to accommodate 
dog walkers who walk through the site and residents of 
Nightingale Rise who obviously have dogs. Pinnacle have 
received several complaints about the mess and have also 
requested for signs to be place on the lampposts around the 
play area.

Broxap Derby 
Standard Litter 
Bin 

268.95 130

537.9 260
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